From: Jay Glover <GLOVERJ@pfm.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 11, 2021 1:50 PM

To: Schverak, Christine <Christine.Schverak@brevardfl.gov>; Miller, Steve <smiller@ngn-
tampa.com>

Cc: Abbate, Frank B <Frank.Abbate@brevardfl.gov>; 'Peter Dame' <peter.dame@akerman.com>;
'Bradley White' <bwhite@whitebirdlaw.com>; Angela Abbott <angelaabbott@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: RE: Brevard County Health Facilities Authority / Buena Vida Estates

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Christine, just a reminder that this the project that the BCHFA has engaged PFM to also review on their
behalf. We have disclosed to both the County and HFA the relationships. Since we do not represent
Buena Vida Estates and our only role to ensure the financing meets the guidelines of the County and
HFA, we do not see any conflicts of interest.

We will review all of the information and provide the County and HFA letter to meet the required
deadlines.

Jay Glover

Managing Director

PFM Financial Advisors LLC | Public Financial Management, Inc.
dloveri@pfm.com | phone 407.406.5760 | fax 407.648.1323 | web pfm.com
300 S. Orange Ave. | Suite 1170 | Orlando, FL 32801


mailto:gloverj@pfm.com
http://pfm.com/

